

Texoma Group Conscience Meeting August 2, 2026

Chaired by Richard

Traditions were read by Chase

July's meeting minutes were read by Kelly and approved by group.

Treasurer Report: Karly

Total Deposits: \$2,083.80

Expenses: \$2,851.06

Net Surplus/Loss: \$767.26

Total Checking: \$1,322.23

Prudent Reserve: \$7,023.74

-Karly will keep an eye on checking due to lower balance. We had more expenses and less contributions and this is the first time we had a significant loss.

-Richard mentioned that a low balance alert can be set up.

-It was discussed that we had higher literature expenses, but we were out of Big Books.

-Chase brought up more fellowship opportunities to increase contributions, and that our group has an ideal location for events.

-Kelly mentioned her previous home group put a locking case over thermostat and significantly lowered expenses. Kelly pulled up previous July minutes from past two years, and income from this month is similar to income those months. She advised that we lost 800\$ in July 2024.

-It was discussed to make group aware of shortfall.

-Mark brought up that contributions may be lower in the summer.

GSR Report: Diane

Treatment, Grapevine and PI/CPC positions are vacant at district. Intergroup still needs volunteers for Nightwatch. Next district meeting is next Sunday at 2:00 pm.

Literature Report: AJ

Not present.

Supplies Report: Leigh

Not present.

PI/CPC: Position vacant

Treatment and Corrections: Position vacant

Maintenance: Nick

-Not sure if Hardin and Associates are coming back. The city approved the back flow. If Hardin and Associates come back they may charge a fee since we failed the inspection the first time.

Old Business:

1. Update regarding Venmo: there was an error when trying to change number. Karly will call Venmo.

New Business

1. Chase made a motion to have a 7:00 am meeting on Saturday and Sunday. Diane seconded the motion. Chase advised that he would chair to start.
2. Tommylyn brought up that we should be getting more money from coffee. Meagan advised that she counts it once a month and counted it earlier this month. It was discussed that we need to put note on board that we need money.
3. Chase volunteered for and was elected PI/CPC chair.
4. Kelly advised that we need to finish the bylaws review. It was decided that we would meet in the back room at 10:00 am on 8/16.

Motion to close, and meeting was concluded.